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 IMPERIAL HERITAGE SCHOOL, SECTOR-102, GURUGRAM 
 MONTHLY PLANNER FOR AUGUST 

 UKG (2025-26) 

 Dear Parents, 

 Greetings and welcome back! 

 Vacation  is  the  period  during  which  students  relax,  spend  quality  time  with  their  friends  and  family,  and  hone  their  co-curricular  and  extra-curricular 
 skills.  The  students  were  once  again  excited  to  come  to  school.  The  month  of  July  began  with  excitement  where  the  students  were  engaged  in 
 different  activities  to  keep  them  occupied.  They  also  shared  how  they  spent  their  summer  break.  The  month  began  with  welcoming  the  students  with 
 a beautiful Welcome back craft. 

 On  the  academic  front,  students  were  introduced  to  cursive  writing  through  engaging  letter  stories  and  hands-on  clay  moulding  activities.  In 
 numeracy,  the  concept  of  tens  and  ones  (1370)  was  introduced  along  with  recapitulation  of  key  concepts  like  missing  numbers,  and  identifying 
 numbers that come before, after, and between4reinforced through a variety of interactive activities. 

 Under  the  theme  8Plants9  ,  students  explored  the  fascinating  world  of  flora  through  a  range  of  experiential  learning  opportunities.  They  learnt  about 
 the  process  of  germination,  parts  of  a  plant  and  their  functions,  different  types  of  plants,  the  benefits  we  derive  from  them,  and  the  basics  of 
 photosynthesis.  The  concept  of  plant  parts  was  introduced  with  a  lively  rhyme,  helping  children  understand  and  remember  the  roles  of  roots,  stems, 
 leaves, and flowers in a fun, musical way. 

 Several  hands-on  activities  enriched  their  learning  experience.  Children  observed,  compared,  and  sorted  seeds  based  on  size,  shape,  and  texture. 
 Nature  walks  allowed  them  to  identify  plants  in  their  surroundings  and  discuss  their  similarities  and  differences.  Gardening  tasks  like  planting, 
 watering,  and  caring  for  plants  gave  them  a  sense  of  responsibility  and  connection  to  the  natural  world.  They  also  engaged  in  sorting  and  categorising 
 plants  based  on  their  colour,  shape,  or  type  (flowers,  trees,  vegetables),  and  expressed  their  understanding  through  plant-themed  artwork  using  clay, 
 watercolours,  seeds,  and  more.  These  activities  not  only  deepened  their  understanding  of  the  plant  world  but  also  nurtured  an  appreciation  for  nature 
 and sustainability. 



 Book Week Celebrations 
 Book  Week  was  celebrated  with  great  enthusiasm  at  Imperial  Heritage  School,  aiming  to  instil  a  lifelong  love  for  reading  and  enhance  students' 
 imagination,  creativity,  and  language  skills.  The  week  was  filled  with  engaging  storytelling  sessions  conducted  by  class  teachers  using  expressive 
 narration  and  vibrant  props  that  brought  stories  to  life.  Students  of  UKG  crafted  spiders  and  webs  inspired  by  The  Very  Busy  Spider  by  Eric  Carle, 
 combining  art  with  literature.  They  also  used  hand  puppets  and  storyboards  to  create  and  narrate  their  very  own  stories,  packed  with  imaginative 
 characters,  exciting  adventures,  and  meaningful  life  lessons4encouraging  self-expression  and  confidence.  Teachers  also  narrated  the  moral  tale  The 
 Hare  and  the  Tortoise  ,  reinforcing  important  values  through  the  art  of  storytelling.  Through  these  activities,  Book  Week  not  only  celebrated  the  joy 
 of  books  but  also  helped  children  develop  vocabulary,  listening  skills,  empathy,  and  creativity  in  an  interactive  and  joyful  environment.  The  school 
 also  organised  a  delightful  puppet  show  that  left  the  children  beaming  with  joy  and  laughter!  The  story  revolved  around  everyone's  favorite 
 character4Mickey  Mouse4as  he  celebrated  his  birthday  with  his  friends.  The  colorful  puppets,  lively  music,  and  cheerful  storytelling  created  a 
 magical  atmosphere  that  had  all  the  children  glued  to  their  seats.  It  was  a  fun-filled  week  that  encouraged  imagination,  expression,  and  a  deeper 
 connection with books. 

 Raksha Bandhan Celebrations 
 During  the  joyous  festivities  of  Raksha  Bandhan,  students  at  Imperial  Heritage  School  wholeheartedly  participated  in  creating  personalised  rakhis  for 
 Indian  soldiers.  This  thoughtful  gesture  was  more  than  just  a  craft  activity4it  was  a  way  for  the  children  to  express  their  gratitude,  respect,  and 
 heartfelt  appreciation  for  the  brave  men  and  women  who  protect  our  nation.  The  beautifully  handcrafted  rakhis,  along  with  warm  messages,  were  a 
 touching tribute from the children, embodying the spirit of the festival in its truest sense. 

 The  world  is  full  of  colours,  and  each  hue  holds  its  own  unique  meaning.  Blue  Colour  Day  was  joyfully  celebrated,  immersing  students  in  a  world  of 
 calm  and  creativity.  They  identified  blue  items  around  them,  shared  cherished  blue  objects  brought  from  home4many  of  which  held  sentimental 
 value4and  eagerly  spoke  about  them  with  their  teachers  and  peers.  As  a  fun  takeaway,  students  created  vibrant  submarine  crafts,  enhancing  their 
 fine motor skills while exploring the 

 Father’s  Day  was  a  heartwarming  occasion,  where  the  deep  bond  between  students  and  their  fathers  came  alive.  Children  lovingly  crafted  handmade 
 cards  for  their  dads,  expressing  their  affection  through  words  and  art.  The  celebration  served  as  a  beautiful  reminder  of  the  irreplaceable  role  fathers 
 play  in  their  children's  lives.  "It  is  admirable  for  a  man  to  take  his  son  fishing,  but  there  is  a  special  place  in  heaven  for  the  father  who  takes  his 
 daughter shopping."  This quote resonated deeply during  the celebration, highlighting the everyday acts of love that make fatherhood so meaningful. 

 Kindness  took  centre  stage  as  the  Value  of  the  month  .  Students  explored  the  concept  through  stories  and  classroom  activities  that  encouraged 
 empathy,  generosity,  and  responsible  behaviour.  They  also  took  action  by  helping  clean  up  their  classrooms  and  ensuring  that  sports  equipment  was 
 returned to its proper place4small acts that reinforced the joy of being helpful and respectful. 

 As  part  of  CBSE  awareness  initiatives  ,  our  students  were  sensitized  to  dolphin  conservation  ,  taking  a  pledge  to  avoid  supporting  shows  that 
 involve  dolphins  in  captivity.  They  also  took  part  in  the  Sadak  Suraksha  Abhiyan,  learning  about  road  safety  through  an  engaging  and 



 age-appropriate  video.  In  a  heartwarming  extension  of  environmental  consciousness,  students  participated  in  the  <Ek  Ped  Maa  Ke  Naam=  activity, 
 where they planted a sapling with their mothers in their residential societies 4 a beautiful gesture to honour both nature and motherhood. 

 Bagless  Day  was  a  vibrant  celebration  of  fun  and  learning!  Children  enjoyed  exciting  games,  colourful  origami  boat  making,  and  even  floated  their 
 boats  in  water,  adding  to  the  monsoon  fun.  A  cheerful  Monsoon  Parade  and  creative  Parts  of  a  Plant  craft  activity  made  the  screen-free  day  both 
 educational and joyful4leaving smiles all around! 

 We  proudly  celebrated  our  Star  Performers  for  the  month  of  July,  recognizing  students  who  showed  exceptional  effort,  enthusiasm,  and  excellence 
 in  academics  and  activities.  Their  hard  work,  positive  attitude,  and  dedication  truly  shone,  making  them  wonderful  role  models  for  their  peers. 
 Congratulations to all our shining stars! 
 ✨  
 UKG A -  Kulraj Gupta  UKG B-  Shivaansh 

 ò  We are proud to share the success of our students at a recent Inter-School Competition! ò  

 Our  school  enthusiastically  participated  in  the  event  and  brought  home  several  accolades,  showcasing  the  talent,  dedication,  and  hard  work  of  our 
 young learners. 
 2nd Position –  Story Telling: Anirudh Harsha (UKG-B) 
 3rd Position –  Cooking Without Fire: Prakrit Sharma  (UKG-B) 
 3rd Position –  Tearing and Pasting: Krisha (UKG-A). 
 Let us continue to inspire, learn, and grow together! 

 Result of Intra Class Aesop’s  Fables Competition 

 IHS  News:  For  the  first  time,  Imperial  Heritage  School  (Grades  V3VIII)  hosted  vibrant  class  presentations  centered  around  the  Sustainable 
 Development  Goals  (SDGs)  4  and  it  was  a  big  hit!  Parents  were  full  of  praise  for  the  creativity,  effort,  and  awareness  showcased  by  the  students.As 
 we  step  into  August,  students  of  Grades  Nursery  to  IV  will  take  the  spotlight  with  engaging  theme-based  assemblies  and  class  presentations.  We  are 
 also  thrilled  to  announce  that  preparations  are  in  full  swing  for  our  5th  Annual  Inter-School  Event,  Maadhyam  scheduled  for  23rd  August,  where 
 schools from across the city will join us for a day of creativity, competition, and collaboration. 

 POSITION  UKG A  UKG B 

 I  Devansh, Nitya Suri  Prakrit Sharma, Yoksh Malik 

 II  Anaya Gupta, Kulraj Gupta, Shreyashi Jha  Anirudh Harsha, Kshitij Mahendia, Aarav Sharma 

 III  Krisha Dwivedi, Shambhavi Yadav  Mifra Wazeeth, Niyati Suri, Triansh Saini 











 Syllabus for the month of August 



 General Information: 

 ●  School timing is 8.00 am 3 12.30 pm. School gate will be closed at 8.05 am. No entry will be allowed post that. 
 ●  Students must adhere to the school timings (Refer Page 20 of the Almanac). 
 ●  Students must carry the Almanac to school daily. 
 ●  Kindly ensure that your child is dressed in proper school uniform with neat hair. 
 ●  It is mandatory for students to wear the school ID every day. 
 ●  It is mandatory to carry the Parent escort  card while picking up your child from School and Bus Stop. 
 ●  Label your child’s belongings like lunch box, water bottle, bag, shoes, etc. 
 ●  Please ensure that your ward carries an extra set of clothes every day. 
 ●  Please ensure that your child is not suffering from cold, cough or fever at the time of leaving home. 

 We look forward to your cooperation in helping our children grow and learn together! 

 Headmistress  Principal 




